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We are excited to worship, as 
a school family with Liberty 
SDA Church - Mar. 4, 2017. 

Location: 3301 Milford Mill 
Road, Baltimore, MD 21244 

Meeting Time: 9:15 AM at 
Liberty SDA Church  

Dress: FULL BJA Uniform 

WHO: All Students, Faculty       
and Staff (PK4-8) 

Purpose: To express our 
gratitude for their 
support for Christian 
Education at BJA.  

 

We are excited about the 
upcoming year! Returning 
families for the 2017-18 
school year please note: 

 All returning students must 
complete a re-enrollment 
packet. Packets are 
available from the office or  
can be downloaded from 
the school website. 

 The re-enrollment fee must 
be paid in full to secure a 
place in the classroom. 

 Updated Health and 
Immunization records must 
also be submitted. 

 Bainum Family Scholars 
will be notified of 
scholarships applications in 
the coming days. 

 

Our BJA uniforms will remain 

the same for the upcoming 

school year, but the supplier 

has changed. The previous 

supplier is no longer in 

business as of Feb 2017.  

We are investigating 

alternative suppliers for the 

new year. We hope to have 

options to share with you 

before the end of March. 

 

 

Helpful Tip 
By staying on top of how your 
youngster does in school, you can 
support his achievements and 
nip any problems in the bud. Try 
these strategies. 
● Go over papers. Look at each 
graded assignment your child brings 
home. This is an easy way to see what 
he’s doing well and what he needs to 
work on. 
● Communicate with the teacher. 
Contact her if your youngster says a 
subject is difficult or brings home low 
grades. You could ask about ways to 
help him. 
 
 

 

Baltimore Junior Academy 

Mar. 03, 2017  

Parent News 

“I am thankful 

for the gift of 

PURPOSEFULNESS. 

It gives my life 

true value.  

Dan. 1:8 

 

 

March 
Upcoming 

Events 

BJA at Liberty SDA  3/04 

Spring Picture Day  

Teacher PD        

12:00 pm Dismissal 

3/06 

3/08 

School is OPEN 3/13 

BJA Spelling BEE 3/17 

 

BJA at Liberty 

 

Re-Enrollment has begun Uniforms 

 

 

 

This  
and That 

Visit our updated website - www.bjacademy.org                              

We are thankful for the expertise of the Pierre family! 

 SPRING PICTURE DAY - Mar. 6 (Favorite Outfit)  

 School Suggested Math Tutor Contact:  
Rudolph Haspick  (202) 270-7453 
Grade 4-8 

http://www.bjacademy.org/

